Zonta Fun Run

The Fun Run – 2nd November Every year on the Friday just before the Triathlon in early November, we are involved with the running of the Fun Run which raises funds for Breast Cancer research.  This is held in the car park beside the Surf Lifesavers Building.   Starting at 7.30am the run comes along the board walk and down to the river mouth and then turns and the course is along the beach where it finishes near the Life Savers area.  

This year we were deployed in the Big Tent signing on runners and giving them their numbers. Other members sold Zonta sports bottles containing cold water. 

About 850 runners signed on and what a mixed bunch. There are families with young children and, several big school contingents.  (St Andrews has come every year).  There are teams of seniors of which most take the trouble to dress up in inappropriate wear for the occasion, both men and women and the school children.  This is such an enjoyable occasion.   

I think maybe the colour pink predominates.  The Triumph Bra people gave us a great number of bras to give out for decorating and wearing and almost everyone took advantage of that.   The actual run was a minor part of the proceedings, but we all cheered as the runners came home, some serious runners, some very tiny feisty youngsters, and lots of glitter and feathers all a bit hot and sweaty.  

Then everyone moved into the Big Tent for the brekky. Brumbys are participating now and in the last year the event has grown up and become an established event.
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